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Dear Marilyn,

On November 1, 2018 the Board of Directors for Marshall Street Condominium Association located
at 110 W Marshall Street approved the request from Art 180 to purchase unit #110A as additional

office space.

In receipt of your letter, the Association and surrounding building owners were notified of the

purchase and provided a copy a copy of your notice.

Thank you, r(\
Ellzabeth DeLaney

Dodson Property Management
Agent, Marshall Street Condominium Association
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